
 

A rally in Washington, D.C. on May 18 for Social Security!  

 
Can you make it? A planning group of retirees from different unions and employee 
organizations–the National WEP/GPO Repeal Task Force–has been working to pass 
legislation to repeal the offsets to Social Security benefits and public pensions. Now 
we will meet in Washington to confront and persuade our legislators. 
 
As of this week we have 268 of the 290 co-signers needed to demand a floor vote on 
H.R. 82, the current House bill for full, permanent repeal. To energize our movement, 
we will gather in D.C. and visit with our Representatives and Senators, everyone still 
observing Covid safety precautions. 
 

We will also plan activities for those of you 
who can’t make it to D.C. this time.  

 

Click here for further information. 
      

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSd5t0JMAcM_Y26AM_UunCa-SBgbIGOZp4raW9l6hazYSfcycQ/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSd5t0JMAcM_Y26AM_UunCa-SBgbIGOZp4raW9l6hazYSfcycQ/viewform

